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Defend your family with Castle Law!
FamilyVoice Australia supports the announcement, by the Member for Hinchinbrook, that 
he is planning to reintroduce “Castle Law’ Bill. FamilyVoice Australia encourages the 
Queensland Parliament to support this Bill, which seeks to safeguard the right to self-
defence. 
 
“It’s time we stopped siding with criminals and instead allowed the innocent to protect their 
families. It’s your right to defend your castle,” said FamilyVoice Australia spokesman, 
Andrew McColl. 
 
FamilyVoice Australia also seeks reforms which will allow the trial of pepper spray for 
personal use, enabling better self-defence for the people of Queensland. As crime 
continues to run rampant, our communities deserve the right to feel safe, “Castle Law” and 
pepper spray will go a long way to enabling this. 
 
“Queensland Parliament should follow the example of other jurisdictions, such as the 
Northern Territory, so law-abiding people may defend themselves and their families,” said 
Andrew McColl. 
 
FamilyVoice Australia, supports the right to self-defence as a foundational human right. 

Further details:
Andrew McColl- 0412 246 148


